
April 3, 2002 

Mike Weber 
Alexandria City Planner 
Alexandria City Hall 
704 Broadway Street 
Alexandria, Minnesota 56308 

Re: A-6640 Alexandria/LaGrande Township (Highpoint Homes Annexation; 81.26 acres) 

Dear Mr. Weber: 

On April 3, 2002, the Director of the Office of Strategic and Long Range Planning granted the 
city's request to withdraw the petition in the above-referenced file. Therefore, no further action 
will be taken on the above-referenced file and the matter is hereby closed. 

If you have any questions, please contact this office for assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Christine M. Scotillo 
Executive Director 
Municipal Boundary Adjustments 

CMS:sjh 

c: Jim Taddei, Alexandria City Administrator 
Kelly Beilke, LaGrande Township Clerk 
Harvey Tewes, Douglas County Auditor 
Jeff Saholt, MnDOT 
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Easy To Get To. y Hard To Leave. 

H. DAN NESS, Mayor 

COUNCIL MEMBERS: 

DALE F. KALPIN, First Ward 

CAROL RADIL Second Ward 

HARVEY G. WEISEL Third Ward 

DAVID J. BENSON, Fourth Ward 

ELROY E. FRANK, Fifth Ward 

JAMES P. TADDEI, 
Administrator 

LARRY S. JOHNSON, 
Assessor 

JOHN C. LERVICK, 
Attorney 

BRUCE A. JASPERSEN, 
Building Official 

TIM SCHOONHOVEN, 
Engineer 

DENNIS L. STARK. 
Fire Marshal 

CAROL H. LANIGAN, 
Liquor Store Manager 

GARY D. MARTIN, 
Park Superintendent 

MICHAEL J. WEBER. 
Planner 

CHARLES R. NEnESTAD. 
Chief of Police 

DAVID W. BOlTZ. 
RCCManager 

TRUMAN E. HANSON. 
Street Commissioner 

704 Broadway 
Alexandria, MN 56308 
(320) 763-6678 
Fax (320) 763-3511 
Internet Website: 
www.alexandria.mn. us 

Date: 
To: 
From: 
Subject: 

lR'ID BY MAR 2 9 2002 MMB 

MEMORANDUM 

March 27, 2002 
Minnesota Planning, Municipal Boundary Adjustments 
Michael J. Weber, City Planner 
Highpoint Homes Annexation Petition 
A-6640 

By action taken at its March 25, 2002 meeting, the Alexandria City 
Council has revoked/withdrawn the subject petition. No further 
action on this petition will be forthcoming, and you should 
therefore close your file. 

A copy of this memo is being sent to the Douglas County Auditor 
and the LaGrande Township Board of Supervisors. 

If you have any questions or require further information regarding 
this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me via phone, fax or 
Internet e-mail at mweber@rea-alp.com. 

/mjw 

cc: City Administrator 


